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Mark moved to Highlands Ranch in 2002. Originally attracted to the  
community because of  a reasonable commute to work, Mark and his wife 
were also drawn to Highlands Ranch by the high quality schools, the  
quality of  the community, and the amenities, including recreation centers 
and recreation programs for their daughters. He added that the quality of  
life could not be matched anywhere else in Colorado. 

He loves the people of  Highlands Ranch, finding them warm, friendly and helpful. He has also been  
impressed with and motivated by the sense of  community and the widespread desire to maintain  
Highlands Ranch as the best place to live. Mark is involved in the Stonebury Homeowner’s Association as 
a board member and treasurer, serves as an HRCA district delegate, and is involved in the local  
Republication party. Appointed to the Highlands Ranch Metro District Board of  Directors in 2017, Mark 
is a retired attorney, enjoys officiating youth sports and works part time as an investment advisor. He and 
his wife, Cynthia, have two grown daughters, Shannon and Meredith. 


